
 
 

 

Friday 24th June 2022 
 
 
 

 
Dear Parents / Carers, 
 
 
I am delighted to tell you that Narwhal class have worked so hard last term, that they have filled our class 
treasure chest with more than a hundred coins for their good work! 
 
I have spoken to the class about what they would like their treat to be, and they have decided they would 
like to have teddy bear’s picnic on the field. We will celebrate our class treat on Friday 1st July 2022.  
 
Children are welcome to bring in a teddy bear from home and a change of clothes. Children are also 
welcome to bring a healthy snack that they can eat at the picnic.  
 
Please note that the children are responsible for their belongings at all times. Anything brought in should 
come in a labelled bag and stay on their pegs until the picnic. 
 
Please also be aware that the weather temperature is meant to be high so please provide your children 
with sunhats and sun cream. 
 
Yours sincerely,  
 
 
Miss Bowman  
 

         
 
  
 


